
Corporate Budget Director - Maryland-National Capital Park and Planning Commission 

 

First review of applications will occur on August 16, 2023. 
 
 
Founded in 1927, the Maryland-National Capital Park and Planning Commission (M-NCPPC) is a 
nationally recognized leader in land use planning, parks, and recreation.  The agency, which is chartered 
by the State of Maryland, has geographic authority in the Montgomery County and Prince George’s 
County region, which are the two Maryland counties surrounding Washington, DC.   
 
M-NCPPC’s Corporate Budget Division is the distinguished winner of the Government Finance Officers 

Association (GFOA) Budget Presentation Award for the 38th year in a row.  The Corporate Budget 

Director leads the Division, which provides agency-wide budgetary planning, analyses, and reporting, 

oversees the Commission's budget preparation process, and provides strategic information, central 

budget coordination, and fiscal planning for the agency. The Corporate Budget Director is an executive-

level position reporting directly to the Executive Director and is responsible for creating the budget and 

associated financial reports for an agency with almost $640 million in the General Fund budget for FY 

2023.  

The annual salary range for this position is $107,141 to $189,756. The starting salary will be 

commensurate with the successful candidate’s experience and qualifications. The Commission provides a 

robust and highly competitive benefits program that includes Pension (and OPEB) Plan, additional 

available 457 Deferred Compensation Plan, Medical, Dental, Vision, and Life insurance, vacation and sick 

leave, flexible spending accounts, employee assistance and tuition assistance programs, and more.  

This position requires a bachelor's degree in Finance, Accounting, Business Administration, Public 

Administration or any related field; and eight (8) years of progressively responsible experience that 

includes substantive work in the range of duties and responsibilities of the position. An equivalent 

combination of education and experience may be substituted, which together total twelve (12) years. 

Experience in local government is highly preferred.  

Qualified applicants are asked to apply at: 

https://www.governmentjobs.com/careers/bakertilly/jobs/4112035/ 

This position is open until filled; first review of resumes occurs on August 16, 2023. For more information, 

please contact Yolanda Howze at yolanda.howze@bakertilly.com or 312.240.3401. 
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